








 WOLF #5 SAMPLES 

 Page 1 of 5 

ANHYDRITE 1200(+ 841) S 
 
 
 
BEREDCO RIG 10 DRILLING     7 7/8 HOLE  
 
 
 
WOLF # 5 SAMPLE DESCRIPTIONS 
 
 
 
2700-2870 SHALE gray,green,firm,argillaceous / thin bedded LIMESTONE 
buff,hard,dense,slightly chalky 
 
 
 
2870-2930 LIMESTONE gray,buff,hard,fossils, dense,poor porosity,no 
shows 
 
 
 
2930-3000 SHALE gray green,soft,very argillaceous/ thin LIMESTONE as 
above 
 
 
 
3000-50 LIMESTONE pale gray,buff,hard,slightly fossils,slightly 
chalky,poor porosity,no shows / thin interbedded SHALE as above 
 
 
 
3950-90 LIMESTONE buff,pale gray,very hard,dense,crptoxln,slightly 
fossils,pr porosity,no shows / thin / SHALE as above some 
black,carbonaceous 
 
 
 
3090-3140 SHALE as above 
 
TOPEKA 
 
 
 
3140-70 LIMESTONE buff,very hard,very dense, crptoxln 
 
 
 
3170-80 SHALE green,some black, firm,carbonaceous 
 
 
 
3180-3210 LIMESTONE buff,hard,challky,slightly fossils,poor porosity,no 
shows / thin SHALE as above 
 
 
 
3210-40 LIMESTONE buff,firm,chalky, fossils,poor to fair porosity,no 
shows 
 
 
 
3240- 50 LIMESTONE white,buff, firm,very chalky,slightly fossils,poor 
to fair porosity,no shows 
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3250-70 LIMESTONE buff,hard,dense, fossils,crptoxln 
 
HEEBNER 
 
 
 
3270-80 SHALE dark gray,black,firm, fissile,carbonaceous / thin 
LIMESTONE as above very hard, dense 
 
 
 
3280-95 SHALE gray,green,some black,firm,fissile 
 
TORONTO 
 
 
 
3295-3305 LIMESTONE buff,tan,very hard,dense,crptoxln,slightly fossils 
 
 
 
3305-15 SHALE green,firm,fissile 
 
LANSING A 
 
 
3316-30 LIMESTONE white,buff,hard,very finely crystalline,slightly 
fossils,poor pin point vuggy porosity / very spotty brown stain,good 
cut, strng odor 
 
 
 
3330-35 SHALE as above 
 
B ZONE 
 
 
 
3335-45 LIMESTONE buff,firm, oocastic,good moldic porosity, spotty to 
even brown stain,very good cut,strng odor,slightly show free oil 
 
 
 
3345-55 LIMESTONE buff,very hard,dense 
 
 
 
3355-60 SHALE gray,green,firm,fissile 
 
C ZONE 
 
 
 
3360-70 LIMESTONE buff,hard,micro crystalline,very slightly 
oolites,poor to fair interxln and vuggy porosity,spotty brown 
stain,good cut and odor 
 
 
 
3370-80 LIMESTONE buff,very hard,dense, crptoxln 
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F ZONE 
 
 
 
3380-90 LIMESTONE white,buff,firm,oolites, slightly chalky,fair 
intergranular and vuggy porosity,spotty brown stain,good cut and 
odor,fair show free oil 
 
 
G ZONE 
 
 
3390-3400 SHALE green,gray,firm,fissile 
 
 
 
3400-05 LIMESTONE buff,very hard,dense 
 
 
 
3405-10 LIMESTONE white,firm, sandy,very chalky,poor vis porosity,trace 
black dead stain 
 
 
 
3410-40 LIMESTONE buff,hard,dense,some Chert white 
 
 
 
3440-45 SHALE as above 
 
 
 
3445-48 LIMESTONE buff,very hard,dense 
 
H ZONE 
 
 
 
3448-52 LIMESTONE white,buff,firm,oolites, poor to fair moldic and 
vuggy porosity,spotty brown stain,good cut, fair odor,slightly show 
free oil 
 
 
 
3452-65 LIMESTONE white,buff,firm,very chalky,slightly oolites,pr 
porosity,trace dead black stain 
 
 
 
3465-70 SHALE green,gray,firm,silty 
 
I ZONE 
 
 
 
3470-80 LIMESTONE buff,hard,dense, some slightly oolites,poor vuggy 
porosity, very spotty brown stain,fair cut 
 
 
 
3480-86 SHALE as above 
 
J ZONE 
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3486-92 LIMESTONE buff,firm,micro crystalline,oolites,fair to good 
moldic porosity, spotty brown stain,fair cut,faint odor 
 
 
 
3492-3505 LIMESTONE buff,very hard,dense 
 
K ZONE 
 
 
 
3505-20 LIMESTONE buff,slightly hard,oolites, oocastic,fair moldic 
porosity,spotty brown stain,good cut,fair show free oil,faint odor 
 
 
 
3520-45 LIMESTONE buff,very hard,dense, no shows / thin SHALE as above 
 
 
 
3545-60 SHALE gray green,some red,firm,fissile,argillaceous 
 
 
 
3560- 80 LIMESTONE buff,very hard,dense,fossils / bedded SHALE as above 
 
 
 
3580-90 LIMESTONE buff,hard,dense, fossils,no shows 
 
ARBUCKLE 
 
 
 
3590-3600 LIMESTONE white,firm,oolites,very sandy, chalky,poor visible 
porosity,spotty black dead stain,abundant Chert white,yell 
 
 
 
3600-08 SHALE red,green,firm,argillaceous 
 
 
 
3608-23 DOLOMITE white,buff,firm,sucrosic texture,fair to good interxln 
porosity,even brown stain,good cut and odor, good show free oil,some 
Chert white/ thin SHALE as above 
 
 
 
3623-26 SHALE as above 
 
 
 
3626-35 DOLOMITE buff,slightly hard,sucrosic texture, oolites,fair 
interxln porosity, spotty brown stain,good cut,faint odor,fair show 
free oil,abundant Chert white,smky 
 
 
 
3635-40 DOLOMITE white,buff,hard,microsucrosic,poor to fair interxln 
porosity,rare brown stain,weak cut,abundant Chert white,tan 
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3640-70 DOLOMITE white,buff,hard,poor to fair interxln porosity,spotty 
black dead stain, / Chert  white 
 
 
 
3670-3700 DOLOMITE as above no stain,no show 
 
 
 
RTD 3700' 
 
 
 
LTD 3703' 
 
 




